
Dear NU Family,

Our semester is rushing to a close, and with all the holiday activities and class assignments, 
there comes an inevitable sense of busyness, and perhaps even stress and tiredness. I think 
we heard a timely word from one of our students, Libby Absten, this past Friday in chapel. 
Libby told us, "It's okay to depend on God." I encourage you to say this truth to yourself, 
slowly and sincerely, whenever you feel overwhelmed. It's okay...to depend...on God. Let 
your prayers right now be prayers of trust in His goodness and faithfulness, and continue to 
celebrate this Christmas season as it reminds us that our Savior is near.

We have some fantastic events happening this week! We hope you can join in the festivities 
as we enjoy the close of this year together!

HAPPENING THIS WEEK
Monday, December 7 | CHRISTMAS PURSUIT! Celebrate Christ's birth as a community with 
music, live performances, giveaways, and more! | 8:30PM, Butterfield Chapel 
Wednesday, December 9 | Student Speakers: Isaac Lund & Caitlin Modine | 10 & 11:20AM, 
Butterfield Chapel
Friday, December 11 | Grad Chapel | This service is on a one-chapel schedule, and starts at 
10:40AM, Butterfield Chapel
Friday, December 11 | Choralons Concert (season opener!) | 7:00PM, Butterfield Chapel 

Sharing with you the joy of Christ's coming,

Pastor Phil
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